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3. The Resource Protection & Compliance Division staff shall have the authority to inspect the
site to ensure that the approved recommendations are being strictly adhered to during and
after construction of the project.

Based on the site evaluation of the property, and the information submitted by the applicant, staff 
recommends approval of the proposed land use. Additionally, SAWS staff recommends that the 
applicant, or any future owner, comply with the above recommendations in regards to the 
development of the subject property. 

APPROVED: 

Scott R. Halty 
Director 

Manager 
Edwards Aquifer and Watershed Protection Division 

Resource Protection & Compliance Department 
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